Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject:

Entry Type:

Company:

Start:
End:
Duration:

RO175- Foothill Mini Mart, 6600 Foothill Blvd, Oakland
Phone call
SWRCB

Wed 11/6/2013 2:30 PM
Wed 11/6/2013 2:35 PM
5 minutes

Received a call from Mr. Pat Cullen at the State Water Resources Control Board. He was calling about Fuel Leak Case
RO175- Foothill Mini Mart, 6600 Foothill Blvd, in Oakland. Mr. Cullen was calling to response to my objection to closing
the case, which the Board was considering doing. Specifically, Mr. Cullen was inquiring about the concentrations |
reported in my objection letter- the down gradient 81,000 ug/L TPHg. | pointed him to the report and verified the
concentrations in Kiff’s laboratory report. He thanked me for my time.



